
 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

Extension of Class Suspension till April 15 

 
Further to the notice on 14.03.2020 regarding Suspension of classes to combat 

spread of Novel Corona Virus (COVID-19), this is to inform all concerned that 

the classes will be further suspended till April 15, 2020. This is with regards 

to the decision of the Government of West Bengal taken on Monday, March 16 

where it invoked the Epidemic Diseases Act, and extended the closure of 

educational institutions from March 31 to April 15.  

 

 

 

 

 

18.03.2020                                                                    (Swami Nirishananda) 

                                                                                            Vice Principal                                                                     

            
  


